
Join the New York Coalition for Transportation
Safety (NYCTS) and the Long Island Health
Collaborative (LIHC) as we come together to
combine Walk Safe Long Island and Walk
with a Doc for a special event! Jaclyn Grimaldi
of Stony Brook Cancer Center will briefly
discuss cancer and the many health benefits
of walking before we walk with the NYCTS
team of pedestrian/bike safety experts
through Lindenhurst.

WALK SAFE WITH A DOC

For more information, visit walksafeli.org, call (631) 963-4167 or email lihc@nshc.org.

Jaclyn Gimaldi, MA, CHES
Health Educator Specialist 
Stony Brook Cancer Center

Wednesday, April 20, 2022, 5:45 PM
Lindenhurst Memorial Library
1 Lee Ave, Lindenhurst, NY

An Installment of Lindenhurst Memorial Library's Wednesday Wellness Walks


